
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
   

 

 

Happy New Year 

Welcome back and  

Happy New Year to everyone. 

 

School Newsletter  
 If you would like to receive an 

email copy of the newsletter, which 

is produced on Friday every other 

week,   please let Mrs Everill have 

your email address.   

 

New Vic Theatre Visit  

17th January 2018 

 

A reminder that we will be visiting 

the New Victoria Theatre in New-

castle next Wednesday 17th Janu-

ary.   

 

Please ensure you are in school on 

time as we will be leaving shortly 

after registration. 

 

Book Fair 25th January to 

1st February 
We will be holding our annual Book 

Fair from 25th January in the 

School Hall.  The Fair will be open 

before and after school for par-

ents and children to visit.  

 

We are grateful  for the wonderful 

support we receive for this fund-

raising event.  We will again receive 

100% commission providing  we 

achieve a minimum £300 of book 

sales during the event.  The com-

mission is paid in books which will 

help to replenish our library. 

 

If anyone would like to help to run 

the Book Fair either before or af-

ter school please let Mrs Everill 

know. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

School Meals 
The cost of school meals remains 

at £2.20 per day for children in 

Nursery, Year 3 and Year 4.  Can 

you please ensure that you send in 

your payment at the start of the 

school week.  If you would like to 

pay for the full half term, the cost 

is £70.40.  Cheques payable to 

Staffordshire County Council. 

 

School Milk 
This is free for children under 5.  

You can order milk from              

Mrs Everill.  The cost for the half 

term is £6.40.  Cheques payable to 

Staffordshire County Council 

please. 

 

School Term Dates for 

2018/2019  
 

A copy of the updated Term dates 

for 2018/19 academic year have 

been handed out today.  If you re-

quire a further copy, please ask 

Mrs Everill.  A copy is also available 

on the school website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Yoga/Meditation 
Throughout this  term pupils will 

receive weekly short sessions of 

Yoga, starting next week, to comple-

ment our drive to be physically ac-

tive by being still, mindful and re-

laxed.   

 

After School clubs 

Monday  

Archery 3.30pm to 4.30pm 
A few places remain for this club. 

 

Yoga 3.30pm to 4.30pm 

Tuesday 
There are places available for this 

club. 

 

Multi Sports Club 3.30pm to 

4.30pm 

Thursday 
This starts next Thursday, 18th 

January.  Application forms have 

been handed out today for this new 

club. 

 

 

Newsletter Dates 
26th January 

9th February 

8th March 

 

Parent Assembly Dates 
 

19th January  

16th February 

16th March 
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